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Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant (PINGP) Readiness for 95001 Inspection 

Reference: Letter from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to Mr. Jim Lynch, Site 
Vice President, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant, dated February 
25, 2013, "Assessment Follow-Up Letter for Prairie Island Nuclear 
Generating Plant, Unit 2" (ADAMS Accession Number ML 13056A511) 

In December 2012, the Unit 2 Mitigating System Performance Indicator (MSPI) for 
Emergency Alternating Current (AC) power systems at PINGP changed from green to 
white. 

The NRC requested that Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota corporation, 
doing business as Xcel Energy (hereafter "NSPM"), provide notification when PINGP is 
prepared to undergo the supplemental 95001 inspection. This letter provides notification 
to the NRC that NSPM is prepared for the inspection. 

If there are any questions or if any additional information is needed, please contact Ms. 
Ingrid Nordby, P.E., at 651-267-1755. 

Summary of Commitments 

This letter contains no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments 

!/.,_;~ 
~Davison 
Site Vice President, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant 
Northern States Power Company - Minnesota 

cc: Regional Administrator, Region Ill, USNRC 
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Project Manager, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant, USNRC 


